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Club Membership Meeting Updates from the 6/6/2024 Meeting 

Good morning, 
 
Secretary’s Report: Will be posted on the website under the Member’s page. 
Treasurer’s Report: Was read and approved at the meeting. There are copies available at the club. 
 
Committees  
 
Wednesday Skeet: Best month for having a good time. 204 rounds in May 
Sunday Skeet and 5-Stand:  doing okay despite weather – 37 rounds 
5 Stand: 36 rounds 
Trap: 24 rounds despite weather  

Sporting Clays: Good, 71 rounds in May. The last shoot was a fun shooter appreciation day ‘Out with a 
Bang’ with free food and a good price for a second round. 
Conservation:  NA 
Grounds: Need help with trimming and mowing 
Pond: will be stocked with Catfish for the fishing Derby 

Communication: NA 
 
Memberships 
Full members: 1 
Probationary members: 1 
New member applications: 1 
 
UPDATE / CHANGE for 9th Annual Youth Fishing Derby: has made a last-minute change in location. It will 

be held at our club’s pond and we will be stocking catfish for that event. If you will be there, PLEASE help 

spread the word that Catfish that are caught can be taken home or put in the large cooler provided at the 

pond – they are not to be put back into the pond. ALL other fish besides Catfish are Catch-and-Release 

only. The normal location of the Fishing Derby does not have enough water in either pond to fish there. 

 

In Addition: Members who will be fishing at the pond any time after the Derby, please do not return the 

catfish to the pond. All other fish are catch-and-release. 

Workdays: The next workday will be July 13, 9:00am – noonish. We will be focusing on painting the roof 

of the picnic area pavilion, painting the 2 picnic tables at the pond and depending on how many helpers 

we have, paint some gun racks. 

 Please check the website for last minute cancellations.  

Change in the Membership Meeting in July: The July membership meeting date is changed to Tuesday 

July 9th at 7:30 due to the 4th of July holiday.  



Ongoing Projects:  

*Sean and Josie are working on the pistol house.  

*Tater sanded and painted the trap house.  

Thank you all! 

 

Eagle Scout Project Donations: Our member Larry Shepard’s son Griffin is doing an Eagle Scout Project 

for the club. He’s going to be building three 8ft benches. Two for the sporting clays course and one at the 

pond. They are asking for donations to help him out with supplies. If you can donate by June 21st, that 

would be great. Cash, check and we should have a Venmo account set up soon. If you are interested in 

donating that way, I will have information on that on Monday. You can donate at any of the shoots or let 

me know if you want to donate but can’t make it to a shoot. Be sure to let the persons running the shoot 

know that it’s a donation to Griffin Shepard. 

 

Range Safety Orientation: Will be held July 9 @ 6:30pm and October 3 @ 6:30. Both are held before the 

membership meetings. 

Youth Trap Team: Donated a very nice first aid kit and lots of extra supplies. They had a great fun season 

and are grateful for the use of the club. They did not win awards, but have two new shooters who are 

learning and they feel that’s just as important. 

Sporting Clays Last Shoot: We had our last sporting clays shoot for the season June 2nd.  We’ll start 

having Skeet and 5-stand every Sunday 10:00 - until done shooting. Sporting Clays is scheduled to start 

back up on August 25th. 

Annual Picnic: August 24th We’ll be having a raffle as usual. Tickets are available at most shoots, the July 

meeting and at the picnic if they last.. Joe has several shotguns, and a lot more things to win.  Free food. 

A turkey shoot for prizes, and a specialty shoot for prizes.  

Here’s the list so far: 

*2 Puma Legacy O/U – 20, 28, & 410 ga. Imported by Weatherby 

*Aselkon Auto Load shotgun 12ga 

*Gun to be determined 

*3 flats of shot shells 

*5 shooting packages at BWCC 

*more items will be listed as they are received/determined 

 

Have a great week! 

Love to All, 
 

 
 
614.439.4718,  
vickydiller@gmail.com 
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